

A leading 4-star city hotel distinctive for its comfort, convenience and care.

8 May 2019

Dear Business Partner,

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SWIMMING POOL

In our continuing efforts to constantly upgrade our guest facilities, we would like to inform you that our outdoor swimming pool will be undergoing urgent minor rectification work from **Wednesday**, **22 May 2019**, **to Tuesday**, **28 May 2019**. During this period, our swimming pool and Jacuzzi pool will be closed.

The Hotel has made alternative arrangement for guests to use the swimming pool at Goodwood Park Hotel which is located next to York Hotel. Please be advised that towels are provided at Goodwood Park Hotel.

Guests who wish to use swimming pool facilities are required to approach our Front Desk staff for assistance.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and we thank you for your kind support, cooperation and understanding.

Should you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me for further clarifications.

Yours sincerely,

Director - Sales, Marketing & Communications